
 

27th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We plan to take all Year 6 children out for a bowling party, as we have done in the past, to mark the 
end of their time with us at Bramingham. This will include a picnic lunch followed by a game of 
bowling and drink of squash at “Go Bowling, Dunstable,” and ice-cream on our return. The cost of 
this trip will be subsidised by our school fundraising, and we ask if you would be able to make a 
voluntary contribution of £5.50 towards the costs, which include travel by coach.  
 
This year’s bowling party will be on Wednesday 20th July 2022. We will leave the school at 11:45am 
and be back before the end of the school day. Your child WILL need to wear school uniform, 
bowling shoe hire is included in the cost. 
 
Please could you log onto your Eduspot account and complete the parental consent box along with 
adding your voluntary contribution of £5.50 by Monday 11th July 2022. Thank you. 
 
We will contact you shortly with further details of the picnic lunch, to ask if your child would like a 
lunch provided or prefers to bring a packed lunch from home. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Miss P Sutton & Mrs. S Bains 
Co-Head teachers 
 
 
 


